
Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
July 12, 2017 at 7:45pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room, 222 Bolton Center Rd, Bolton, 
CT, on amending the Zoning Regulations to add “Rear Lot” to Section 2 Definitions and 
amend Section 11F. Irregular Lots. 
 
Said proposal is on file in the Bolton Land Use Office or on the website at 
www.bolton.govoffice.com.  All interested parties may attend and testify or may submit 
written testimony. 
 
Dated at Bolton, CT, this 19th day of June, 2017. 

 

Eric Luntta 
P&Z Chairman 
 

To be published in the Hartford Courant on June 30, 2017 and July 7, 2017 

 

http://www.bolton.govoffice.com/

